
Morning Announcements 
Thursday, October 9, 2014 

 
1. RLHS will be hosting a Blood Drive on October 29th from 1:00-3:30 p.m.  There is a sign-up 

sheet on the office counter if you are interested in giving blood.  16 year olds need to have a 
permission slip signed by a parent in order to give blood. 

2. A stapler and a scissor were borrowed during Homecoming.  Please return them to the office 
as soon as possible! 

3. Mr. Voltz will be driving with students tomorrow 2nd, 3rd, and 5B. 
4. REMINDER:  The band will be marching in the fire prevention parade this afternoon.   
5. The crew and supplementary play cast members will meet in Ms. Christensen’s room during 

Enrichment Study Hall today.  Please report to your Enrichment Study Hall for attendance and 
then to Ms. Christensen’s room for the meeting. 

6. Happy Birthday to Rachel Wilhelm today! 
 

LUNCH        
Hamburger on a Bun      
French Fries 
Carrots       
The Garden Spot 
Mixed Fruit        
Pears          
         


